
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ASX/Media Announcement 
 

Appointed to supply services to South Australia’s Northern 
Expressway 

 
 
3 February 2009, Melbourne: Traffic Technologies is pleased to announce it has signed a 
contract with Fulton Hogan York Joint Venture as a key supplier for Traffic Management 
Services for the Northern Expressway and the Port Wakefield road upgrade. The total 
projects are valued at $564 million.  They involve the construction of a new 23 kilometre 
Expressway and an upgrade of the Port Wakefield Road, which will reduce driving time and 
increase safety for road users from South Australia's Mid-North, Riverland and regional 
communities. 
 
An initial seven rotational crews along with supporting equipment have been deployed by 
the Company in its very early stage. This number is expected to grow rapidly as 
construction progresses. The contract was secured after a competitive tender process and 
potentially over the life of the project will add substantial growth to our South Australian 
operations  
 
"Due for completion in December 2010 the Northern Expressway is the largest road 
construction project in South Australia since the 1960's and securing traffic management 
services to the project is a further endorsement and recognition of Traffic Technologies 
abilities in providing high levels of safety and services along with related equipment to 
major infrastructure projects across the country," said Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Con 
Liosatos. 
 
    
 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Con Liosatos - CEO                           
Traffic Technologies Ltd                  
03 9430 0222 


